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END OF 2020 NORTH PLATTE CHOKEPOINT TEST FLOW 

RELEASE  

 
KEARNEY, NE: The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (USFWS), in coordination with the Platte River 

Recovery Implementation Program (PRRIP), terminated the “North Platte Chokepoint Test Flow 

Release” on Friday July 24, 2020 and began ramping down Environmental Account (EA) releases. 

River stage at the city of North Platte is expected to fall below 6.0 ft on Monday July 27, 2020 and all 

EA water will be downstream of the city by Tuesday evening. 

 

Contacts for more information: 

Tom Econopouly, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service EA Manager 

Office Phone: (303) 236-4484 

E-mail: Thomas_Econopouly@fws.gov 
 

Jason Farnsworth, Executive Director, Platte River Recovery Implementation Program 

Office Phone: (308) 237-5728 

E-mail: farnsworthj@headwaterscorp.com 
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